
I am writing to express extreme opposition to SB 978!  Again, democrats are trying to advance their anti-
gun agenda at the expense of law-abiding citizens.  Mandatory storage would completely negate home 
and personal defense..."please Mr. criminal, could you wait until I get my safe open and get my gun 
before you rape me?"  "Gun Free Zones" again, penalizing and rendering defenseless law-abiding 
citizens, you can be sure criminals will not abide by the laws!  Restrict minors from using firearms will 
effectively end hunting as by the time they are able to use a firearm they will be interested in other 
things...crime? Drugs? Both costing us taxpayers more, not to mention that without the fees from 
hunters our tax dollars will have to support the wildlife programs, thus being spread even thinner.  Oh, 
and 16 year olds are mature enough to vote but not to hunt???  Hogwash!!!  Increasing fees for 
concealed handgun licenses...of course...penalize law abiding citizens - AGAIN!  I urge you to drop this 
bill and respect law abiding citizens' rights as defined in the 2nd amendment which you are choosing to 
try to deny.  And rest assured...we will not relinquish our 2nd amendment rights without a fight. 
 


